Class 2 Homework
Week Beginning 19th October.
Your Homework and Spelling can be found on the school website.  Have a look at the homework page on Class 2’s area. You can upload your work onto the website or bring it into school. If your family needs to isolate you can also find work to do for the week at home. 
Spelling:   Learn your spellings.
Maths:  This week we are looking at number lines to 100 or 1000.  You will have a maths sheet for numbers to 100 or a sheet on number lines to 1000.
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